
 

 

 
CITY OF LANGLEY 

 

MOTION 

 
Stability for the Strata Insurance Market in BC – Councillor Albrecht 

 
THAT City of Langley write to Premier John Horgan and Minister of Municipal Affairs 
and Housing Selina Robinson to urge them to take immediate action to consider the two 
reform proposals put forward by the Insurance Brokers Association of BC (IBABC) to 
provide stability for the strata insurance market in BC and protect millions of strata 
owners by mitigating insurance market cycles. 
 


